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“Your magazine needs you” 

Please send your contributions  

(eg. Poems. Prayers, interesting articles etc.,)  

to office@thurstaston.org.uk  

no later than Thursday 19th October   

The views and opinions expressed in the       

articles in this magazine are those of the     

author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the 

views or opinions of the                                

editor, the Rector or the PCC. 
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Monday 9th October  

The 95 North west tour 

See page 8   

 

Monday 16th October    

Wellspring: 8pm at The Rectory   

 

Wednesday 18th October   

EMU meeting  

8pm St Chad’s   
 

 

 

Saturday 28th October  

Saturday Together  

5.30 - 6.30 pm St Chad’s 
 

Sunday 29th October   

Evening of Remembrance  and 

Thanksgiving    

6.30pm St Chads 

  Saturday 4th November 

Mens Breakfast  

8.45am Aroma Café   
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8 The 95 North West Tour 
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12   Movie Moments - Churchill  
13 Men's Breakfast/Community 

 Choir 

14   Wellspring/Mothers Union  
15 RDA/Age UK / Operation 

 Christmas Child   
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Diary Dates 

From the Registers 

Baptisms    
We welcome into the 

Lord’s  family   
24th September    

Pamela Crammond  
 
 
 
 

Weddings  
We ask for Gods Blessing 

upon the marriage of  
2nd September   

Grahams Crawford and   
Angela Fling   

16th  September   
John Walkup and  

 Sophie Nieto-Hearn   

Funerals  
We commend to God’s  

eternal  care  
6th September  
Keith Cleary  

13th September 
Hilary Bradshaw 
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From Your Rector                                                        

Dear Friends, 

 

October 31st marks the 500th anniversary 
of Martin Luther nailing his 95 Theses to 
the Wittenberg church door in 1517,     
signalling the start of the Protestant      
Reformation. He was protesting against 
the practice of indulgences, where the 
good deeds of the saints could be        
purchased to reduce time spent in        
purgatory, before arriving in heaven. For 
Luther, this cheapened grace, repentance 
and forgiveness: ‘You can’t buy God’s 
friendship!’ 

Luther rediscovered the truths of God’s 
grace: ‘For in the gospel the righteousness 
of God is revealed – a righteousness that 
is by faith from first to last, just as it is 
written: ‘The righteous will live by 
faith’.’ (Romans 1:17). He recognised that 
righteousness (being right with God) and 
forgiveness is not earned by good works, but faith. The undeserved 
love of God and his acceptance is a matter of trust. This challenge to 
the church of Luther’s day remains so today! At the Diet (Council) of 
Worms, he refused to recant his views: ‘Here I stand; I can do no oth-
er!’ 

Luther stood for the free forgiveness of the gospel, by which God     
accepts us because of the death of Jesus on our behalf to deal with 
our sin. Is this what we believe? Only trusting Jesus can make us right 
with God. We will continue to get things wrong, but God never gives 
up on us!  

 

Revd Jane Turner 
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Evening of Remembrance and Thanksgiving 

on Sunday 29th October 2017 at 6.30pm 

at St. Chad’s, Roslin Rd, Irby 

 
I come into contact with a lot of families who are going through the sad 

and difficult circumstances of bereavement. Sometimes the loss of a 

loved one helps people to come to faith and there are many people in 

church today who came back to God as a result of bereavement.  

 
I will be writing personally to all whom I am aware have experienced 
bereavement in the last 12 months. If you have experienced a recent 
bereavement of which I am unaware, then please accept this invitation 
to join us at the service. If your bereavement was further back in time 
but you would find this service helpful, then you too are also welcome. 

This will be a quiet, reflective service in which we will remember our 
loved ones by name and say thank you to God for the good times we 
shared with them throughout their lives. In this service we will be 
reading out a list of names of those you would like us to remember, 
and so if you are planning to come to this service and would like 
your loved one to be mentioned by name please fill in the form below 
and return it to me. 

Please feel free to extend this invitation to other members of your 
family. 

Rev’d Jane Turner 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

An Evening of Remembrance and Thanksgiving 

 

Name of the deceased:         

Your Name:            

Your Address:          

                       

 

Please return to:-Rev’d Jane Turner, 77 Thingwall Rd, Irby, CH61 3UB 
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Reap a good harvest 
 
 

If you’ve been out and about in the country-

side in recent months, you’ll have noticed 

that there was a bumper crop of blackber-

ries and other fruit this year. That was no accident. It was be-

cause, from Spring onwards, there has been just the right 

amount of heat and cold, rain and sun, to make the plants 

bring forth their best. 

 It’s the same when we are making Jesus known. Only God 

knows if the people we meet are ready to respond to the   

Gospel. We might be simply planting a seed, and that person 

still has years to go, or it may be that the person is finally 

ready to become a follower of Jesus.  

This autumn, as we prepare for Christmas, let’s be intentional 

– praying for friends and family members who don’t yet know 

Jesus. Let’s ask God for opportunities to sensitively share the 

Good News of Jesus. And let’s be ready to serve and speak in 

Jesus name. 
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    A monthly event for all ages 

Saturday 28th October   

St Chad’s Church, Irby 

5.30 to 6.30pm 

 

 

 

On Sunday, October 29th  the clocks will go back by 

one hour at 2am, 

meaning we will gain one hour of sleep and it will be 

lighter in the mornings. 
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The Support Day offers understanding, encouragement and 
support to any parent who has suffered the death of a son 
or daughter in any circumstance and at any age. 
 
The worst loss a parent ever has to face is the death of a son or daughter. 
 
Children are ‘not supposed to die’. But sometimes they do – and the extent of pain 
and devastation, even isolation, experienced by parents when a child dies is      
unimaginable. 
 
Whether you are coming on your own or as a couple, you’ll be able to meet others 
who understand the heartache you are going through. Many have found that these 
events can make a huge difference in helping them cope both now and as they 
think about the future. 
 

Saturday 18th November 10.00am-5.00pm 
St Peter’s Centre. Heswall, Wirral, CH60 0DZ 

 
Revd Graeme Skinner (vicar at St Marys Upton) and Mrs Phillippa Skinner will be 

speaking at this event. They lost their own son, Jim - aged 21, 10 years ago. 
 

Cost including lunch and refreshments: £22.00 per person 
 
Further details from: https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/events/bereavement-
support-events/bereaved-parent-support-day or Telephone:029 2081 0800 
 
The website also has very helpful page of frequently asked questions, please take 
a look. 

If you know someone who has lost a child through any circumstances 

from still birth, to illness, to drugs etc etc. then please invite them to 

consider booking for this day. They do not have to be part of our 

church family. Anyone of any faith or none is very welcome. 

Revd Jane 
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  Men’s Breakfast   

4th  November   8.45 – 9.45am 

Aroma Cafe, Irby Village 

Eat, chat and share in fellowship. 

Contact Matthew James on 07817625122 or mp_james@btinternet.com 

for further details. 

Dates for your diary: Where possible Men’s Breakfasts will take place on 

the first Saturday of alternate months.                                                     

Community  Choir 

 

  
 
 
every Tuesday (except the 3

rd
 Tuesday)   

  8.00 - 9.30pm  
at St Chad’s, Roslin Rd, Irby.   

  

Come along to this relaxed, fun evening singing a great  

 variety of songs £5 per session  
 

Call +44 (0)7786 100258 Email :voxwshops@yahoo.co.uk    
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Wellspring 

This is an important meeting in the life of our church. 

You do not have to be able to pray out loud.  

You do not have to feel that you are any good at praying!  

Please just come and spend 1 hour each month with others 

as we commit the work of our church to God.  

2017 
 
 

16th Oct 
 

Nov - No Meeting 
 

4th Dec - Not  
normal week! 

Third Monday of each month 
 

8.00pm Meeting at the Rectory 
 

An opportunity to Listen to God and to Pray. 
 

All are Welcome 
Together we will seek God’s Vision   

for our church communities. 
 

Give ears and come to me; listen, so that you might live. 
Isaiah 55v3 

 

 

EMU (Evening Mothers’ Union) meets:- 

One Wednesday in each month, 8.00pm at St Chad’s 

for more information contact Chris Rostock (648 1112) 

 

Next event: Wednesday 18th October 8pm :  

We will be having a craft evening, making things to sell at the 

Christmas fair and maybe something to take home. Also and 

opportunity to bring items for the shoebox appeal. 

  

All Welcome  
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Please collect your Postage Stamps 

throughout the year for RDA           
(Riding for the Disabled). There is a 
box in St Chad’s foyer and envelope 
at the back of St Bart’s.  
 

 
Thankyou to everyone who  
donated and supported the RDA 
fundraising morning.  
The event raised £403 ! This almost 
covers the cost of three riding  
sessions.  

 

 

 

 

Wirral age UK are launching a 
new initiative called Joining  
Forces. This is a veterans  
project aimed at older  
veterans aged 65 plus. They 
will be based in Meadowcroft 
in Bromborough and are able 
to offer help and support in a 
number of areas including,  
Information and Advice, Health 
and Wellbeing and Reminis-
cence work also.  
 

Leaflets are available at both 

churches.  

 

 

There are shoeboxes for Operations Christmas 

Child available to purchase for £1, at St Chad’s.  
 

If you would prefer to donate items towards  

filling  a few communal boxes, ideas for suitable 

gifts are: very small musical instrument, new 

small stuffed animal, pens, pencils, notebooks, colouring books, 

small new toys, toothbrush, toothpaste, soap flannel, small packs 

of sweets (not chocolate)  
 

Free knitting patterns are also available for those who would like 

to make suitable hand puppets, hats, gloves etc.    
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Time for Pumpkin 

Heroes from World 

Vision!  

Halloween is now the third biggest retail period of the year – coming in just behind 

Christmas and Easter. So, no wonder that Christians are increasingly seeking to en-

gage with Halloween, or to provide alternatives.  

 

That is why World Vision has launched Pumpkin Heroes - a set of Bible-based re-

sources starring ‘Patch the Pumpkin’ to equip children in churches and communities to 

respond to Halloween in a positive way. That ‘positive way’ will also include thinking 

about the children less fortunate than them around the world. 

 

Of course, Halloween began as 'All Hallows Eve' – the day before All Hallows Day or 

All Saints Day, when the Church celebrated Christ's defeat of death, and life beyond 

the grave. But nowadays, the holiday is devoted to all things dark and ‘spooky’. 

 

Chine McDonald of World Vision says: ‘We're hoping Pumpkin Heroes, for children 

aged 4-10 from churches across the UK, will instead spread light and love in their lo-

cal communities. They will enjoy a fun-filled journey around their neighbourhood with 

lots of storytelling, craft-making, game-playing and pumpkin partying, all suitable for 

Christians seeking a different response to the season. 

 

‘At World Vision, we believe that Jesus is the light of the world and that He came to 

bring life in all its fullness. But for millions of children around the world, that is a far 

cry from the reality of their daily lives. That's why World Vision works in nearly 100 

countries, to bring about long-term change, and to respond to emergencies that can 

ruin hundreds of thousands of lives.’ 

 

World Vision hopes that Pumpkin Heroes will help local churches to ‘turn Halloween 

into a night of hope’. For the project, they have teamed up with Scripture Union, UCB 

and The Meaningful Chocolate Company in Pumpkin Heroes.  

More details, and to download your free pack http://www.worldvision.org.uk/get-involved/
pumpkin-heroes/   

http://www.worldvision.org.uk/get-involved/pumpkin-heroes/
http://www.worldvision.org.uk/get-involved/pumpkin-heroes/
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IRBY  MOTOR  COMPANY 
 
 

CARS BOUGHT AND SOLD 
SERVICE & REPAIR  -  FREE LOAN CAR 

 
SERVICE:  0151 648 0200 

 

SALES:  0151 648 5488 

 
 

Accounts Un Limited 

Patricia Brady ACMA 

 

Personal Tax Returns .  

Company Accounts . VAT Returns 

 

Home Visits . Friendly &  

Confidential Service 

648 4379 or 07968 908779 
 

QUINNS   Prestige vehicle hire 

Of Greasby 
 
The largest selection of vehicles on “Wirral” 
 IMMACULATE CONDITION CARS 

 SMART UNIFORMED DRIVERS 

 COURTEOUS & PROFESSIONAL 

 WE ENDEAVOUR TO GIVE INDIVIDUAL CARE 

    & ATTENTION TO EVERY WEDDING. 
Tel:  0151 677 2299 

217 Greasby Road, Greasby Wirral 

QUINNS FUNERAL SERVICE 

An independent Family Business 

Pre-paid funeral plans 
Private Chapels of rest 

Our experience enables us to offer compassionate 
expert advice. 

 

217 Greasby Road, Greasby, Tel: 0151 677 2299 
54 Grange Road, West Kirby, Tel: 0151 625 5274 

26 Market Street, Hoylake, Tel: 0151 632 2205 

   
        FIRST CLASS FEET 
 

  Emma Cottrell 
           BSc (Hons), SRCh, MChS 

       STATE REGISTERED 
 CHIROPODIST/PODIATRIST 
 
       Telephone 
Home Visiting Practice                    07899952687 

BIRKENHEAD MONUMENTAL LTD 
 

QUALITY MEMORIALS, RENOVATIONS, 
ADDITIONAL INSCRIPTIONS ETC. 

 
CALL FOR FULL COLOUR BROCHURE, 

PERSONAL ATTENTION OFFERED. 
 

Telephone:  0151 608 2578 
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If you would like to purchase advertising space in this magazine please 
telephone 

 
St Chad’s Church Office on 0151 648 8169 or  

E-mail:  office@thurstaston.org.uk 
 
 

Advertising space is sold in good faith.   
The Parochial Church Council and/or Editor can take no responsibility for the quality of 

goods or services offered. 

 

Wills and Legacies 

If you are thinking of making a new Will, 
please remember the teaching on  

Christian stewardship.  
Leaving a Legacy can make a vital  

difference for the general purposes of our 
parish’s local  mission and ministry 
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Churchwarden 
 
Mr Chris  Perry            648 6958 
49 Heywood Boulevard Thingwall CH61 3XB 
 
Mrs Liz Whitehead    6069083 
36 Chippenham Avenue, Greasby CH49 3QW 
 
Reader 
Mr Alan Jones     648 1400 
8 Edgemore Drive Irby CH61 4XT 
 
 
Retired Clergy 
Rev’d Simon Beckley   648 7767 
162 Heathbank Irby CH61 4YG 
 
Revd David Trollope           342 2648 
26 Whitehouse Lane Heswall CH60 1UQ 
 
Revd Julian Cliff           342 3230 
15 Sandy Lane Heswall CH60 5SZ 
 
Revd Ray Dent                                  792 2022 
32 Proctor Rd Hoylake CH47 4BB  
 
Revd Margaret Fletcher   648 1025 
1, Coombe Rd., Irby  
 
PCC Secretary 
Mr Graham  Barley                             648 1867 
5 Sherwood Avenue Irby CH61 4XB 
 
 
PCC Treasurer               
Mr Kevin Marley  

     pcc-treasurer@thurstaston.org.uk  

 
 
Verger 
Mr Jon Oliver                           648 1754 
3 Leachway Irby CH61 4XJ 
 
Organist                                                     
Mr Craig Vickers    648 7405 
34 Townsend Avenue Irby CH61 2XW 
 
Electoral Roll 
c/o Church Office                               648 8169 
 
St Chad’s Hall Booking Secretary  
Mrs Jean Heath                          648 6015 

 
 
Evening Mothers’ Union (EMU) 
Mrs Chris Rostock (Secretary)   6481112                                      
 
Flower Guild (St Bartholomew’s) 
Mrs Elaine Jones                                648 1400 
 
Flower Guild (St Chad’s) 
Mrs Dawn Rudd                          648 0209 
 
Cleaning Guild (St Bartholomew’s) 
Mrs June Bibby     678 8124 
 
Cleaning Guild (St Chad’s) 
Mrs Leslie Worrall    648 5590 
 
Bellringers Tower Captain 
Dr Peter Robson                                648 6691 
 
 
 

CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE 
 
Junior Church 
Mrs Julie Deboorder                           648 6331 
 
Seniors/Youth (11-16)  
Mrs Janet Trigg                                  648 8821 
 
Rainbows/Brownies/Guides 
www.girlguiding.org.uk or 
Freephone          0800 1 69 59 01
                                  

 
 
 

CHARITY REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Christian Aid Representative 
Vacant 
 
Children’s Society Representative 
Mrs Jean Heath                                  648 6015 
 
Leprosy Mission Representative 
Mrs Pat  Hulme                                   538 1953 
 
Adoption Society Representative            
Mrs Chris Rostock                              648 1112 

Contacts 

mailto:pcc-treasurer@thurstaston.org.uk


24 

 

    Sunday Services 
St Bartholomew’s           St Chad’s  

 
8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)              1st October     9.30am Family Service      
11.15am Holy Communion          Trinity 16 

             Harvest            

 
8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)       8th October            9.30am Holy Communion   
11.15am Morning Worship                    Trinity 17 
 
       

8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)             15th October          9.30am Confirmation        
11.15am  Morning Worship                         Trinity 18                

 
8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)             22nd October     9.30am Holy Communion     
11.15am  Holy Communion                  Trinity 19      
3.00 pm Baptism  
 
8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)             29th  October     9.30am Holy Communion 
11.15am  Holy Communion           Trinity 20   
               Bible Sunday   
                 
         

 
 

     Weekday Services 
 

Holy Communion celebrated at St Chad’s each Wed 10.15am 
ALL WELCOME 

Baptisms and Weddings 
To arrange a baptism or wedding,  

please telephone the Rector, Revd Jane Turner on 0151 648 1816  
or the Church office on 0151 648 8169. 

PLEASE NOTE: Rector’s day off - Tuesday 

RECTOR: Revd Jane Turner 
  The Rectory, 77 Thingwall Road, Irby, Wirral, CH61 3UB  
 Telephone: 0151 648 1816 (Day off Tuesday) E-mail: rector@thurstaston.org.uk 
 
CHURCH OFFICE:  Mrs K Butler St Chad’s Church, Roslin Road, Irby, CH61 3UH 
  Telephone:  0151 648 8169.   E-mail:  office@thurstaston.org.uk 

      OPEN  TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 9.30am - 12.30pm (term time) 
 
PARISH WEBSITE:  www.thurstaston.org.uk 

Church  Services - October  2017 


